



10 April 2019

Sydney Airport farewells long term director

The Hon Michael Lee has informed Sydney Airport that he will not seek re-election at Sydney Airport's 2019 Annual General Meeting after more than 15 years as a Director.

Chairman Trevor Gerber said, "We are truly sorry to see Michael go. His contribution to the Board throughout his tenure as Director has been significant. On behalf of Sydney Airport, I thank him for his dedication and judgement and wish him the very best in his future endeavours."

Sydney Airport will not be appointing a Director to replace Mr Lee because David Gonski joined the Board in October 2018 in anticipation of this step as part of ongoing board renewal.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION

Chantal Travers

Head of Investor Relations

+61 2 9667 9271 +61 428 822 375

m

chantal.travers@syd.com.au

Jason Tin

Media and Communications

+61 2 9667 6405 +61 437 033 479 jason.tin@syd.com.au